
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 2/28/2018 3:55:39 PM
Subject: FW: AR-15

Please advise
 
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: andy wittekind [mailto:andywittekind@hotmail.com] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2018 8:50 AM
 
To: Lt. Governor's Office 
Subject: AR-15
 
 
Lt. Gov. Kevin Bryant,
 
Your piece in the Post and Courier today shows that you are a tool of the bloodthirsty NRA. Your failure to speak out 
against the AR-15 on our streets is cowardly. You ape our dishonest bully president’s support for highly trained 
teachers armed with handguns. You are a sicko.
 
Andy Wittekind
Acorn Drop Ln.
Johns Island
 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
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